HB 174 -- TERMS OF A TRUST
SPONSOR: Parker

A trustee is required to notify qualified beneficiaries of a
proposed transfer of a trust's principal place of administration.
This bill adds to the requirements of the content of the notice to
include an explanation that a change in the place of administration
may result in a change of governing law, which may affect the
rights of beneficiaries in ways that are different from current
law.



